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While Full-Time Support Staff are on strike, the details and timing of Seneca Polytechnic's

Career Fairs may change and will be communicated to students on MySeneca and through

the Student Top 5 newsletter. 

Taking place this fall, Career Fairs give you an opportunity to network and make

connections. The Fairs are free to attend. Stay tuned for additional details.

For more tips on how to prepare, visit the Career Fair webpage.
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